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29th September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I write on behalf of the School’s Governing Body as the Chair of Governors. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Dr. Paul Evans, Headteacher, has provided notice of his 
intention to retire at the end of this term, 31st December 2021, which has been accepted.  
 
I take this opportunity on behalf of the Governors to thank Dr. Evans unreservedly for his dedication, 
commitment and drive. He has worked tirelessly to ensure the best for the pupils of Denbigh High School.  
 
The Governing Body remains highly committed to the school’s continued positive progress and further 
updates will follow in due course.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. Kate Sutherland 
Chair of Governors 
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